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REGISTRATION INFORMATION 2013-2014 SCHOOL YEAR

Dear Parents,

We are beginning the registration process for the 2013-2014 School Year.  Attached you will find our Mission statement, Registration application, Parent Worker Responsibilities form, and tuition fee schedule.  Please review all forms carefully.  Copies of the following documents must be submitted to complete the registration process:

· Copy of child’s birth certificate
· Copy of child’s current Immunization Record
· Proof of child’s negative TB (Mantoux) skin test; taken within 24 months of enrollment  

· Proof of working parent / substitute’s negative TB (Mantoux) skin test; taken within 24 months of enrollment. If more than one parent or substitute will be working, a negative TB (Mantoux) skin test is required for each person. Or if you have a positive TB (Mantoux), you must also provide a note signed by a physician stating a chest X-ray was performed with negative results every two years. 

· For CERRITOS RESIDENTS ONLY: proof of Cerritos residency is required.  Please register your child through the CUPID system (Cerritos Updated Patron Information Database) at any of the following locations: CPE, Heritage Park, Liberty Park, the Olympic Swim Center, Cerritos Senior Center at Pat Nixon Park, or the Cerritos Library.  
· Bring a copy of your current CA Driver’s License or CA Identification Card AND a copy of your utility bill**, bank or credit card statement**, or car registration.  Both items must show your name and have the same add[image: image1.png]C2RriTos Park €asy




ress.  If you are unable to verify your Cerritos residency, the non-resident rate will apply.    ** Must be postmarked within 60 days.
The tuition for the new school year is $195 per trimester for Cerritos residents and $225 per trimester for non-residents.  Plus there is a one-time $90 registration fee.* (see bottom of the page) Please note if registrant withdraws from the program: 

· before August 15, 2013, that registrant will forfeit $30 processing fee.

· between August 15, 2013 and the first day of school, registrant will forfeit all $90 of the registration fee.  

· on or after the first day of school, tuition is nonrefundable. 

To secure enrollment, please fill out and return attached forms with payment to CPE Tot Lot VP, Jenny Chan, by Friday, July 26th 2013.  Checks can be made payable to CPE Tot Lot in the amount of $295 for Cerritos residents ($285 without T-Shirt) / $325 for Non-residents ($315 without T-shirt).  
Please address Jenny Chan with any registration concerns.  Jenny can be reached at 714-878-9145 or via email at jennylam79@hotmail.com.

Thank you for your consideration and welcome to the Cerritos Park East Tot Lot!

The CPE Tot Lot Board Members of 2013-2014
* Note, $30 is a nonrefundable processing fee.  Parents will receive the $60 refundable deposit after giving the Vice President two-week notice for withdrawal from program and fulfilling two weeks of work (meaning one day each week). Otherwise parents will receive their $60 refund at the end of the school year provided there are no outstanding penalties. 










